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OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY MINISTER 

(ARMY) 

OTTAWA 

August 7th, 1944 

Dear Dr. Penfield: re Montreal Neurological Institute 

I acknowledge your letter of the 4th 
instant encloSing a copy of your letter to General Renaud, 
having to do with the request for priorities on a number 
of items of equipment for your Institute. 

_ Officers of this Department have already 
reported to me in reference to the progress made regarding 
the plans for the temporary addition to the Institute. We 
shall endeavour to reach a final decision with as little 
delay as possible~ 

I note that you wish to discuss methods of 
providing personnel and supervision of medical work. 

aithfully, 

~ 

( G.S.Currie ) 
Deputy Minister 

Dr. Wilder Penfield, 
Director, 

Montreal Neurological Institute, 
3801 University Street, 

Montreal, P .Q, ., 


